
Technical Team Report for APCM  2024 

 

The team has grappled with audio/visual issues during the last 

year, the current situation being: 

 

New HDMI projector purchased and installed in January 

2024. 

Other pieces of equipment being tested piece by piece until 

the faults are found. We have asked for people’s patience over 

this period. 

 

• Forthcoming issues to be dealt: 

 

Simplification of sharing of documents using Dropbox coupled 

with further investigation into a Church Management System. 
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